g S.5. Milwaukee Clipper Preservation Inc.
v PO Box 1370
Muskegon, M/ 49443-1370

November 2021

In 1989 the United States Government designated the S.S. Milwaukee Clipper, a
National Historic Landmark and has charged the Milwaukee Clipper Preservation, Inc.
(MCPT) the owner of the Clipper, with the duty to hold the eleven decades old steamship
in trust for everyone. MCPI has been honored with this recognition.

Our duty is to promote the preservation of this vessel for the inspiration of people of
the United States. Our priority at this time is to paint the entire exterior that is badly
rusting in many sections. These are financially challenging times that we all are
experienciiig. We need to honor our obligation to preserve our National Historic
Landmark. Incoming revenue to support our many projects is badly needed. We hope that
we can count on your support on “Giving Tuesday”, Nov. 30, 2021.

All our hopes rest on the possibility that one day the S.S, Milwaukee Clipper will have
a permanent location that the ship will be able to call home. If you can help us in this
quest, PLEASE, contact us by email www.milwaukeeclipper.com or postal mail or
phone Jim Plant 231-744-5101.

We are a 501 C (3) non-profit organization. Our tax number is 38-3368949

Contribution- $1000

Contribution - $500

Contribution - $100

Contribution — other
Thank you, Thank you, Thank you!!
Sincerely, MCPI Board of Directors
Dennis Kirksey, Jim Plant, Bob Schalow, Pam Babbitt, Terry Judd, Gene Fethke,
Ray Hilt, Bob Priefer, Dave Card, Joe Saladin, Tim Fitzsimmons, Tom Sanocki,
Dick Miller.
MCPI Board Support

Mike Kiivitzky, Sandy Ferski, Brock Johnson.

231-683-1590 (office) - 231-755-8066 (ship) -+ milwaukeeclipper@gmail.com - www.milwaukeeclipper.com






